
Thank you for participating in the CHHS Spring 2023 Wellness Campaign: Team Up for Wellness 

By registering for the campaign, you are agreeing to the following terms of participation: 

-Your participation is voluntary, and you may choose to discontinue at any time. 

-You will submit honest and truthful information into the daily wellness tracker. 

-You will submit all weekly wellness entries into the tracker by Sunday at 11:59 pm each week. 

-Your wellness data (entered into the daily wellness tracker) will be used in aggregate campaign reports.  
Your individual data will not be shared. 

 

If you have any questions about participating in the CHHS Spring 2023 Wellness Campaign, please 
contact Ayla Donlin at: ayla.donlin@csulb.edu. 

 

Thank you. 
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